What happens with the survey once you complete it?



Individual responses are kept confidential.



A summary of all families' responses is included in a yearly report. No names or identifying information is included.



This report is used to help make the Program better.

Please note...



The survey should take no more than 10 minutes to complete.



Complete your survey on paper or electronically.



The survey is available in six languages.

Thank you for sharing your voice to improve the EIP for all children and families!



For help with your survey, contact the Bureau of Early Intervention

New York State Department of Health Bureau of Early Intervention

(518) 473-7016

beipub@health.ny.gov

https://www.health.ny.gov/community/infants_children/early_intervention/

NEW YORK STATE of Health

10/22

Family Outcomes Survey

Share your family's experience!



Why does the EIP need to hear from families?

Families have very important information to share about how Early Intervention Program (EIP) services help their child and family. Hearing from families shows us where we can make changes to better support them.





By the end of your time in the Program, we hope that you...

- Know about your child's & family's rights concerning EIP services.
- Know how to communicate more effectively with the people who work with your child & family.
- Understand your child's special needs.

Why do we need your help?



Last year, only 14% of surveys were returned, leaving 86% of families' voices unheard!

We want to ensure that all families' voices are represented!

How can you help?



Please fill out our short survey and tell us what we are doing well and how we can better serve all families.

If you have questions or need help with your survey, call 518-473-7016.